
Knights of Columbus St. John Neumann Council #12532 
Officers Meeting 
August 22, 2017 

Grand Knight Bill Allison called the meeting to order at 7:15PM.  

The roll of officers was called as follows: 
Chaplain   Fr Dan Powell   Excused 
Grand Knight   Bill Allison   Present 
Deputy Grand Knight  John Radicone           Present 
Chancellor   Tim McKendry  Present 
Recorder   Tom Carr   Present 
Financial Secretary  Bob Richards   Present 
Treasurer   Dennis (Buzz) Anspach Present 
Advocate   Bruce Bischoff  Present 
Warden   Ron Eluk   Present 
Inside Guard   John Krebs   Present 
Outside Guard   Ron Dachtler   Present 
Outside Guard   John Beck   Excused 
1-Year Trustee   Dick Savicky   Present 
2-Year Trustee   Jack Schuring    Present  
3-Year Trustee   Chuck Mayo   Present 
Lector    Dick Reehling   Present 

The minutes of the July 25th meeting were accepted with one change, the amount in 
the general fund is $12,151.49 

Applications 
None 

Grand Knight’s Report 
Degree candidates will be informed that they need to dress with coat and tie or 
business casual for all degrees. Brian Sullivan will be asked to again chair the 
Football Sweeps. We are still in need of a membership chairperson. The Silver Rose 
was at Our Lady of Lourdes Parish in New Holland. The Trustees, GK and Treasurer 
will meet on September 9th at 7:00 PM to discuss how much to pledge for the Church 
and School Fund and also how to raise the funding. 
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Upcoming Events 

Aug 23 Soccer Challenge Committee Meeting 6:30PM 
Aug 27 4th Degree Picnic St Phillip’s 1:00 
Sept 9 Trustee, GK and Treasurer meeting 7:00 PM 
Sept 10 Central East meeting in Huntingdon, Pa  
Sept 12 General Council Meeting 7:15PM 
Sept 15 Mom’s House Gala 
Sept 24 Soccer Challenge 
Oct 7/8 Membership Drive  
Oct 28/29 5th Sunday Rosary 
Jan 5 Holiday Ball 
Apr 1 4th Degree 

Chaplain Report 
No report 

Communications Report 
Marie Quinn has requested funds for the Serra Club. This will be handled by the golf 
outing revenue. 
Dennis Downing has requested funds for “Bridges”, a group that will be ministering 
those with intellectual disabilities. Discussion was placed on hold. 
Our council will be added to the Mom’s House Banquet brochure this year. 

Treasurer’s Report 
Buzz reported we have $12,240.80 in the general fund. The Church and Scholarship 
fund remain the same. 

Financial Secretary’s Report 
Semi-annual audit has been sent. Our paid members have increased to 112 versus about 60 last year. 
The State sent us a bill for $708.00, which Bob is not going to pay until he has more clarity. We are 
in need of a membership committee; Dick S, Dick R and Tim will assist in speaking with candidates. 
John R will work with the retention committee. 

Trustee Report 
No report 

Chancellor Report 
No report 
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Deputy Grand Knight Committee Reports  

- –1st Degree- no report 
-2nd Degree – no report  
-3rd Degree - no report 
-4th Degree- picnic on August 27, bring a side dish, lottery is available for September. 
-5th Sunday Rosary- Oct 28/29. 
-ARC – no report 
-Baby Bottle –no report 
Baptismal –2 for this month 
-Billboard – no report 
-Blood Drive- no report 
-Candy Sale –no report 
-Carnation Sale – no report 
-Christmas Cards – no report 
-COAL – we will not be selling tickets after mass. We paid for 150 books but have 300 
available. 
-Communion Breakfast – Joe H will chair. 
Council Picnic- no report  
-Fish Bake –no report 
-Food Drive-. No report. 
-Giving Tree –no report 
-Football Sweeps- checking with Brian 
-Golf Outing –record results, over $10k in revenue, congratulations to Dick and committee. 
-Ground Crew – planning to cleanup the shrubs at the front of the property  
-Holiday ball – January 5, 2018 
-Mom’s House- no report 
-Pie Sale – no report 
-Pro-life – no report. 
-Pig Roast – great success, plenty of help, served more and made more then any previous 
year. 
-Retention/Membership- see calendar 
-Road Cleanup – no report 
-Shirts- plenty of items available 
-Soccer Challenge- will be September 24, committee meeting August 23 at 6:30PM 

Unfinished Business-  
None 

New Business –  
Name badges have been ordered. Membership drive Oct. 7/8 

Field Agent Report- no report 
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District Deputy Report- no report 

Lector – no report 

Good of Order – Members, families, relatives, widows, clergy and friends sick or in 
distress were mentioned as well as our service men and women. 

Grand Knight led closing prayers and the meeting was adjourned at 8:47 PM. 
  
Respectfully submitted; August 27, 2017 by Tom Carr, recorder 
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